
Colorado Springs Numismatic Society 
Volume XLIX, Number 11 

Our November meeting will be held Sunday, November 13th, 2016 at 2:00 P.M. in the 
Colorado Springs Police Department, Gold Hill Division (South West) 

Community Room 
955 West Moreno Avenue 

Guests are welcome at all our regular meetings 

AGENDA

October Meeting 

 Twenty-five members and four guests, Mike S., Judy S., Alan S. and Andrea M. were in atten-
dance at our Sunday afternoon meeting. 
 The secretary’s report published as the October newsletter was given and accepted.    
 The treasurer’s monthly financial report was given and approved. 

October Business 
 Dan U. provided an update on the T-shirt sales reminding the membership of yet having a 
good supply of Society 50th anniversary T- shirts for sale at only $12.00 each. 
 The membership was reminded of the December 13th joint Christmas Party with the Coin 
Club at the Golden Corral Restaurant. (info later in this newsletter.) 
 Nominated for president was Dan U. and nominated for treasurer was David J.   
(More nominees may come forward at this November meeting as we will have a final   
vote at this meeting.) 

October Door Prize Winners 
 Winning our monthly door prizes were members; Judy S., Gerome W., Ed H., Chuck M.,  
Ernie M., and Phil E. 

October Membership Prize Winner 
 Winning our monthly Membership prize was Terry C. 

I.  Introduction of guests and new members 
II. Secretary’s Report 
III. Treasurer’s Report 
IV. Old Business 
V. New Business 
VI. November Exhibit Talks 
VII. Intermission Break 
VIII. Our 2017-2018 officers election 
IX. Presentation of Monthly Exhibit Award 
X. Society Regular Auction 
XI. Door and Membership Prize Drawings 



October Volunteer Winners 
 Our two volunteer winners for September were Ernie M. and Elise P. 

October Auction
 Eleven items were placed in auction with nine selling. 

Society Nominations Needed for Officers 
 As the society starts the new year of 2017, we must elect new officers for the coming year.  
We began to accept nominations for 2017-2018 office at the October meeting and will continue 
at the November meeting, having the election at this November meeting. 

2016 Christmas Holiday Party
 To be sure to get our party date reserved for our Christmas party, I have made a reservation at 
the Golden Corral with the Coin Club on Tuesday evening, December 13th from 6:00 P. M. to 
9:00 P.M. at the Golden Corral Restaurant 1970 Waynoka Road. 

November Exhibit Talks
 We request that members join in with these talks by telling and showing the membership their  
special numismatic interests.  A monthly exhibit winning ribbon is awarded along with the wining  
name on the Overton yearly award plaque.  The point system of judging is as follows; first  
place, 5 points - second place, 3 points - third place, 2 points and for showing 1 point. 

Dues Time Coming
  If you wish to continue with membership and monthly newsletters with the Society, 2017 dues 
of $5.00 will be accepted at the January meeting.

ANA’s Web Space Page
  Our website can be viewed at (csns.anaclubs.org) or (cscc.anaclubs.org).  We do need help 
with this, asking the membership for any ideas for adding information, articles, and art work to 
the site. Our monthly newsletters and club information may also be viewed on the website.

October Exhibit Talks were given by four members
1.)  Terry C. (Roswell, N.M. Medals)  history behind the Roswell, N.M. Centennial Medal and the  
    Roswell Aliens UFO medal 
2.)  Gerome W. (De Soto Where)  the article “De Soto Where” published in the November 2016     
    issue of the Numismatist, (written by Gerome)   
3.)  Dan U. (Buffalo Bill Medal)  displayed a large 72mm Buffalo Bill Centennial Medal,   
    (1846-1946) talking about the history of William F. Cody and the Wild West Show 
4.) Milt N. (Palindrome Note)  found and displayed a “Palindrome note” also called a  
   Radar note, (F54777745E)  

October Winning Exhibit Talk was won by Gerome W.

George Mountford, Secretary 

http://csns.anaclubs.org/

